
From: Vic Mason
To: Janis Perry
Subject: FW: {External}???
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 12:04:29 PM

Got these from Kali, TFCWC.
 
From: Kali Van Leeuwen <kali@co.twin-falls.id.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 12:02 PM
To: Vic Mason <Vic.Mason@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: {External}???
 
Here are some questions that have come to me by email since the meeting.  Can we add them to the list to be
answered?  
Thanks
 
Do new crews would need to have their Apprentice Applicator license?
Is it $60 even for government workers? 
Would they need to take the Core Competency test to get this license?
Does this CA only work with GUP, and I have to be available by radio / phone.
Does this cover Total Vegetation Control?
They have to have passed trainings just to use RUP even IF I’m there?
I can only supervise two people at a time?
 
Is this all coming from EPA standards?
.

 
Kali Sherrill, Superintendent
 
Twin Falls County Weed Control
1234 Highland Avenue East
Twin Falls, ID 83301
 
208-734-9000
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